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SUMMARY

Digest: For the part of the state in the Pacific Time Zone, stops the one-hour change of time in the
spring and fall of each year and keeps the zone at standard time year-round. (Flesch Readability
Score: 73.3).

For the part of the state located in the Pacific Time Zone, abolishes the annual one-hour change in
time from standard time to daylight saving time and maintains the Pacific Time Zone portion of
Oregon on standard time for all 12 months of the calendar year.
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